
Privacy Policy for Twitter Schedule Shortcut


Effective Date: May 2 2024


This privacy policy governs your use of the software application Twitter Schedule Shortcut

 (“Application”) that was created by Temirlan Abdibali uulu. The Application is a Chrome 
extension designed to enhance the functionality of X’s (formerly twitter) post scheduling modal 
by adding quick scheduling buttons that allow users to set date and time inputs for scheduling 
tweets more efficiently.


0. Development

The Application is based on a commonly used extension boilerplate. For more details about the 
boilerplate used in the development of this Application, please visit https://github.com/
Jonghakseo/chrome-extension-boilerplate-react-vite.


1. User Provided Information

The Application does not require any user registration. It does not collect or transmit any 
personally identifiable information about you, such as your name, address, phone number, or 
email address.


2. Automatically Collected Information

In addition, the Application does not collect any information automatically, including, but not 
limited to, IP address, browser information, and usage statistics.


3. Does the Application collect precise real-time location information of the device?

This Application does not collect precise information about the location of your mobile device 
or computer.


4. Third-party access to information

The Application does not transmit any information to third-party services. All interactions are 
confined to the local execution within the user’s browser to manipulate Twitter's scheduling 
modal based on the content scripts of the Application.


5. Data Retention Policy, Managing Your Information

Since no personal data is collected, retained, or used by the Application, there are no means or 
requirements for data management by the user.


6. Children’s Privacy

This Application does not solicit or knowingly collect any personal information from children 
under the age of 13. In the case a person under the age of 13 submits information to this 
Application, we do not retain the information once we discover the person's age.


7. Security

We are committed to safeguarding the security of our users’ information. However, remember 
that no method of transmission over the internet, or method of electronic storage is 100% 
secure and reliable, and we cannot guarantee its absolute security.


8. Changes to This Privacy Policy

This Privacy Policy may be updated from time to time for any reason. We will notify you of any 
changes to our Privacy Policy by posting the new Privacy Policy here and informing you via 
email or text message. You are advised to consult this Privacy Policy regularly for any changes.


9. Your Consent




By using the Application, you are consenting to our processing of your information as set forth 
in this Privacy Policy now and as amended by us. "Processing” means using cookies on a 
computer/hand-held device or using or touching information in any way, including, but not 
limited to, collecting, storing, deleting, using, combining, and disclosing information.


10. Contact us

If you have any questions regarding privacy while using the Application, or have questions 
about our practices, please contact us via email at 12tem (the at symbol) outlook.com .


http://outlook.com

